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Right to Life of Northeast Indiana unveiled 
as new regional affiliate 

 
FORT WAYNE, Ind. - Today at the 46th annual Northeast Indiana March for Life in downtown Fort 
Wayne, Ind., Allen County Right to Life unveiled their regional shift to become Right to Life of 
Northeast Indiana. The expansion includes 7 counties: Adams, Allen, DeKalb, LaGrange, Noble, 
Steuben, and Wells. The change comes after recognizing that Allen County Right to Life could better 
serve their area by partnering with already strong pro-life communities in the surrounding counties. 
Many of the residents participate in Allen County pro-life events such as the March for Life that 
happens each year. 
 
"We have met with many passionate pro-life groups and individuals throughout Northeast Indiana that 
are working hard to promote a culture that respects life in their communities," Abigail Lorenzen, 
Operations and Media Director for Right to Life of Northeast Indiana, said in a statement. "Our shift to 
regional affiliate reflects a partnership between these seven counties to move forward together to 
educate, advocate, encourage, and defend all human life. Our area already has strong pro-life values. 
As a region, we are stronger together." 
 
The March also included a video that unveiled the expansion and explained how pro-life advocates in 
Northeast Indiana can translate their values into loving action. Right to Life of Northeast Indiana 
welcomes anyone that would like to partner in advocating for innocent human life, from conception to 
natural death. 
 
RLNI will be supporting the Northeast Indiana region through the programming and initiatives they have 
in place today. A few examples of these include: 

• Church or School Pro-Life Presentations 
• Special Events / Movie Screenings 
• Candidate Survey & Responses 
• Bus Trips to the National March for Life in D.C. 
• Life Defenders Pro-Life Apologetics Training and Workshops 
• Annual Legislative Forum 

 
If you would like to partner with the Right to Life of Northeast Indiana for your school, church or local 
organization contact Abigail at abigail@ichooselife.org to learn how. 
 
 
Right to Life of Northeast Indiana, based in Fort Wayne, Ind., operates out of a common concern for 
the sanctity of human life from the moment of conception to the moment of natural death. 
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